Our Lady's Little Christians Preschool

http://www.olhoc.org/preschool.htm and Find Us on Facebook!!

April, 2017 Newsletter

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!

Special THANKS to Rex Carolino, Jai Sutton, and Larry Sutton for their hard work on our playground on March 21!!! Check out our new climbing wall at drop off or pick up.

April dates to remember:

Monday, April 3 - Chapel – 11 a.m. / 3 p.m.

Wednesday, April 5 - Special Family Evening/ Dress up and Dance! Everyone MUST RSVP!

Thursday, April 6 - 2 day Easter parties

Friday, April 7 - 3 and 5 day Easter Parties (Lent – no meat)

Friday, April 7 - April tuition due

Mon-Mon, April 10-17 - Easter Break – closed

Tuesday, April 18 - Chapel – 11 a.m. / 3 p.m.

Thursday, April 20 - 2-day Trike-a-thon (weather permitting, rain date TBA)

Friday April 21 - 3-day/5-day St. Jude Trike-a-thon (weather permitting, rain date TBA)

Monday, April 24 - Chapel – 11 a.m. / 3 p.m.

Tuesday, April 25 - *OPEN* – this is a change from the calendar (We will be closed May 8 instead)

April 24-28 - Week of Young Child/OLLC Spirit Week

Monday – Chapel – Wear your logo shirts

<u>Tuesday</u> – Wear your favorite color. Mrs. Salt's students bring a beach towel or picnic blanket.

<u>Wednesday</u> – Superhero Day! Be a superhero! These may be fictional or may include our real-life everyday heroes: police, firefighters, EMTs, military, nurses, etc.

<u>Thursday</u> – Wear something crazy – crazy hat, mismatched clothes, do your hair in a crazy way, or dress for the "wrong" season.

<u>Friday</u> – Dress as an animal, or bring a stuffed toy animal.

Gratitude:

Thank you to Ana Davidson and Kristi Davidson for volunteering in March!!

Announcements:

-In late April, you will receive a balance due note if you owe May tuition. Remember that some of you may have prepaid your May 2017 tuition when you registered. Overpayments will be credited to next year, if applicable, or donated to the Tuition Assistance Fund.

Classroom News

All classes please note: There will be no show & tell after Spring Break.

Mrs. Ryon's classes

 $\rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow$ What can you do at home?

- 1. Talk about bike safety. Make sure your child has a helmet and knows how and why to use it.
 - 2. Dig in the dirt look for worms and other bugs!

3. Read books!!!!!

Study Units:

Easter March 27-April 7

Trike-a-thon April 18-21

Bugs & Spiders April 24-May 4

****Happy birthday, Michael !!!!****

Mrs. Salt's Class

 $\rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow \rightarrow$ What can you do at home?

- 1. Make sure your child has a helmet before Trike-a-thon week. Show him/her how to put it on and let him/her know how important it is to always wear a helmet.
- 2. Discuss how you get to the places you go! Tell your child: "We are getting ready to go to the store (Grandma's, school, Church, the neighbor's house, etc.); what kind of transportation will we use to get there?"
- 3. Talk to your children about (and show them!) how you Reduce, Reuse, and Recycle!! Study Units:

Easter, Ww, white March 27-April 7

Trike-a-thon, Earth Day, Kk, Gray April 18-21 Transportation, Zz, octagon April 24-28

*****Happy birthday, London !!!!!****

Looking forward . . .

Our Farm field trip will be Friday, May 5, at 10 & 1.

We will be closed May 8.

Our End of the Year Program will be Wednesday, <u>May 24</u>, during the day! Details for May festivities will follow in separate notes.

For information on Catholic kindergartens in Southern Maryland, go to The Archdiocese of Washington website at: http://www.adw.org and click on the Education link.

If at any time you decide that you do not want to receive email from OLLC, please send an email to: preschool@olhoc.org